Leas Family Reunion 2015 Minutes

The Leas Reunion met at Fairfield Community Center on Sept. 6, 2015. Updates on family
members were given. Jim and Heather Leas were married. Becky Leas welcomed two new
granddaughters. Michelle Shuman Olguin accepted the position of Principal at a different
Arizona school. Holly Myers graduated from Ball Sate and began a new job. Mike Leas retired
after 22 years. Kirk Myers moved to Philadelphia. Sue Arigoni passed away. David Leas gave
an overview of our family web page. Baking contest winner was Lela Leas for her family’s spice

cupcakes. She received the Leas Family Traveling Trophy.

A collection was taken of $237.00. $11.00 from the previous year was added and we now
have $248.00. It was voted on to hold the 2016 Leas reunion on Sept. 4, 2016 at the Fairfield
Community Center. Jill Nusbaum volunteered to co-chair the presidency with Kim Nusbaum.

Mike Leas volunteered to be Vice President. Kim Nusbaum will handle Secretary Duties.

Bills for 2016 paid
$100.00 Hall Rental
$112.00 Meal and drink supplies

$16.00 Postage

$228.00 Total

Leaving $20.00 in fund




